
Encountering Jesus in the New Testament - Introduction - Large
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Across

1. The official 
teaching authority of 
the Church that 
resides in the pope

3. Literally comes 
from a word that 
means “handed on”

5. Sacred ___ is a 

library of divinely 
inspired writings

7. Jesus was ___, the 
rightful ruler of the 
universe

11. The Hebrew word 
for “Lord”

13. The “Jesus 
Prayer”: Lord Jesus 

Christ, Son of God, 
have ___ on me, a 
sinner.”

14. The Church 
teaches that there is a 
single sacred “_____” 
of the Word of God 
which Christ entrusted 
to the Apostles

16. He baptized Jesus 
prior to the beginning 
of Jesus’ public 
ministry

17. Means “God 
saves”



18. Comes from the 
Hebrew word for 
Messiah, or “anointed 
one”

21. One of the ways to 
know Jesus

22. The marvelous 
deeds of Jesus

27. The Roman 
prefect who sentenced 
Jesus to crucifixion

29. ___ Revelation is 
God’s self-
communication 
whereby he makes 
known the mystery of 
his divine plan

30. A core Catholic 
teaching that the Son 
of God took on human 
flesh in the person of 
Jesus Christ

31. The city of Jesus’ 
“hidden life”

33. Jesus was High 
___ as mediator 
between God and 
humanity

34. We can meet the 
living Lord in ___ by 
the grace and help of 
the Holy Spirit

35. Literally means 
“unveiling”

36. A title for Jesus 
which translates the 
Hebrew word for God

Down

2. This event in Jesus’ 
life reveals his true 
identity

4. A central truth of 

Revelation that 
Catholics are obliged 
to follow

6. Christ entrusted the 
___ the important task 
of interpreting God’s 
Word

8. Jesus was a ___ 
who spoke for his 
Father

9. He professed Jesus’ 
true identity

10. A heresy which 
taught that Jesus only 
seemed to be a man

12. He said: “You 
have made us for 
yourself and our heart 
is restless until it rests 
in you.”

15. John’s Gospel 
connects belief in 
Jesus as God’s Son to 
our achieving ___ life

19. ___ Tradition is 
the living 
transmission of the 
Church’s Gospel 
message of Jesus 
Christ

20. Literally, “Good 
News”

21. ___ History is the 
story of God’s saving 
activity in human 
history

23. A sacred 
agreement between 
God and humans

24. Jewish officials 
found Jesus guilty of 
this because he 
claimed to be God’s 
Son

25. God made an 
important covenant 
with him

26. A Council in 1274 
which prescribed a 
devotion to the holy 
name of Jesus

28. This is a gift of 
God

32. He ruled Palestine 
during the time of 
Jesus’ birth

33. He cites early 
Christian teaching that 
“at the name of Jesus 
every knee should 
bend”


